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We hope that news of the dolls spreads.  If you see any mention of the dolls, please let us know
on the contact page , or you can contact us at press (at) gordonandgordonart (dot) com .

  

This is the press release we sent out.

  

The September 16-30 issue of TimeOut Jerusalem, a Hebrew arts and culture magazine
published an article about the piece and also about Joe and his studio at 88 Agrippas.  Click
here to
read it.

  

Click here for the article about us and the dolls in the Jerusalem Post, September 3, 2010.

  

We were on the radio!  Radio Free Nachlaot ( www.radiofreenachlaot.com ) interviewed us on
August 22, 2010.  Listen to it here (sound quality is as it is):

  

{music}media/audio{/music}

  

There was a great article about us and the piece in the September 13, 2010 issue of the
Jerusalem Report Magazine.  Click here  to read it.
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